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UNITED STATES • NUCLEAR .REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Docket Nos. 50-280 
and 50-281 

Mr. W. L. Stewart 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

April 14, 1994 

Senior Vice President - Nuclear 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 
5000 Dominion Blvd. 
Glen Allen, Virginia 23060 

Dear Mr. Stewart: 

SUBJECT: SURRY POWER STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2 - EVALUATION OF SECOND 10-YEAR 
INTERVAL INSPECTION RELIEF REQUESTS (TAC NOS. M85678 AND M85679) 

By letter dated January 26, 1993, the Virginia Electric and Power Company 
(VEPCO) requested relief and proposed alternative examinations for the Surry 
Power Station, Units 1 and 2, second 10-year interval inservice inspection 
program. 

We, with technical assistance from the Idaho National Engineering Laboratory, 
have reviewed your request for relief from the requirements of the American 
Society of Mechanical Engineers Boiler and Pressure Vessel Code. Based on the 
information submitted, we adopt the contractor's conclusions and 
recommendations presented in the attached Technical Evaluation Summary. 
Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55a(g)(6)(i), relief is granted for requests for relief 
SR-017, No. 24, No. 25, No. 26, and No. 27 for Unit 1, and SR-018, SR-019 and 
No. 23 for Unit 2. Relief request No. 24 for Unit 2 has been superseded and 
is being evaluated and our findings issued by separate correspondence. The 
proposed alternative examinations contained in requests SR-15 and SR-16 for 
Unit 1, and SR-16 and SR-17 for Unit 2 are acceptable and authorized pursuant 
to 10 CFR 50.55a(a)(3)(i). 

The staff's evaluation and conclusions are contained in the attached Safety 
Evaluation. The relief granted is authorized by law and will not endanger 
life or property or the common defense and security and is otherwise in the 
public interest considering the burden that could result if they were imposed 
on your facility. 
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This completes our efforts on this issue and we are, therefore, closing out 
TAC Nos. M85678 and M85679. 

Enclosures: 
As stated 

cc w/enclosures: 
See next page 
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Sincerely, 

(Original Signed By J. Norris For) 

Herbert N. Berkow, Director 
Project Directorate II-2 
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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Mr. W. L. Stewart 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 

cc: 
Michael W. Maupin, Esq. 
Hunton and Williams 
Riverfront Plaza, East Tower 
951 E. Byrd Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 

Mr. Michael R. Kansler, Manager 
Surry Power Station 
Post Office Box 315 
Surry, Virginia 23883 

Senior Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
5850 Hog Island Road 
Surry, Virginia 23883 

Mr. Sherlock Holmes, Chairman 
Board of Supervisors of Surry County 
Surry County Courthouse 
Surry, Virginia 23683 

Dr. W. T. Lough 
Virginia State Corporation Commission 
Division of Energy Regulation 
Post Office Box 1197 -
Richmond, Virginia 23209 

Regional Administrator, Region II 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Robert B. Strobe, M.D., M.P.H. 
State Health Commissioner 
Office of the Commissioner 
Virginia Department of Health 
P.O. Box 2448 
Richmond, Virginia 23218 

Surry Power Station 

Attorney General 
Supreme Court Building 
101 North 8th Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 

Mr. M. L. Bowling, Manager 
Nuclear Licensing & Programs 
Innsbrook Technical Center 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 
5000 Dominion Blvd. 
Glen Allen, Virginia 23060 




